Manama, 09-11-2022

The Secretary General of the Islamic Military Counter-Terrorism Coalition,
Maj. Gen. Mohammed bin Saeed Al-Moghedi, met, on Wed. Nov. 9, 2022, with
Lt. Gen. Theyab bin Saqgr Al-Nuaimi, Chief of Staff of the Bahrain Defense
Force, where both sides discussed matters of mutual interest. Over the course
of the meeting, Maj. Gen. Al-Moghedi brought Lt. Gen. Al-Nuaimi up to speed
on IMCTC’s strategy and initiatives across the various counter-terrorism
domains.

Following meeting, Maj. Gen. Al-
Moghedi visited Bahrain
International Airshow 2022, and
toured the latest aerospace E
industry technologies displayed
at BIAS2022, featuring military,
defense and aviation sectors.
The visit comes as part of
IMCTC’s keenness to foster
engagement opportunities with
member countries to strengthen
joint cooperation.




